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Greenville Kennel 
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Hello Everyone, 
  
Hope all is well and everyone has 
recovered from the show. Now back 
to business as normal. 
This is our annual meeting after our 
premier big show, which means it is 
our election meeting. So, I hope you 
have made your plans to attend. It is 
good to see each of you at our 
meetings, and I hope everyone can 
make this one.  

���	����	���������� �	��
	���� Blake Roulette�

As in any volunteer-run club, it takes 
the work of many to produce 
outstanding results in all activities. 
Looking at the success our club shows 
that we have a strong core of hard 
workers, but more are needed and 
they are welcomed. As a member, now 
is the time to make a commitment to 
become involved with your club and its 
activities. 
 
May God bless each and everyone. 
See you at the meeting, 
 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake  

At the Spartanburg show, on July 30th, Bobbie Fairbanks was awarded the 
Collie Club of America National Sportsmanship Award. 

!����	�"������#��$	%	��	������
���

(L-R) Linda Ayers Turner Knorr (GKC AKC Delegate), James Holiday (Collie Club of 
America District Director), Bobbie Fairbanks, Robin Stansell (AKC Vice President) 
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Bev Crosby 
 
My boy, Jordan, is now CH. Calisun Aris Satisfaction Guaranteed!  Jordan is 
the boy I kept from my October 26 litter, out of my own Sunny, Ch. Aris 
Esprit Serendipity's Gift, and London, MBIS GrCH Jaset's Satisfaction, the 
#1 standard poodle male in the country, and winner of the poodle nationals 
this year.  I was so fortunate to be able to breed to him. 
 
Jordan finished his championship at the ripe old age of 9 months, winning 
Best Puppy In Show at three poodle specialties, a Group 2, and finished in 
just 9 shows with a total of 16 points, with four majors!   I've had dogs finish 
quickly before, but not this fast!  Needless to say, I'm really proud of my 
newest homebred Champion! 
 
There are two other pups from this litter showing, one already has her 
Canadian championship, and is just now starting her U.S. show career, and 
another just had her first show weekend.   This litter was everything I'd 
hoped for, and more! 
 
Margaret & Ken Norkett 
 
Ableaim Nikki's Not Naughty (MUCH), aka Nikki (Whippet) finished her 
championship at the Greenville Kennel Club shows Friday, 7/29. Ch Kemar's 
Greater Fritillary (Whippet) was awarded Best of Breed and a 5 point major 
towards his Grand Championship the same day and was BOS the next day 
for 2 points giving him two majors and a total of 10 points. I also finished the 
smooth coat Chihuahua I was showing for our friends Jan and Buddy Dulin 
with a 4 point major, giving him 3 major wins to complete his championship. 
 
 
Becky Ward 
 
At the Carolinas Foothills Dog Show Cluster on Sunday July 31 
(Hendersonville KC) Becky Ward's Fawn Boxer Bitch "Maria's Balmar Lil 
Red Korvette" went WB, BW for a 3 point Major under Judge David 
Haddock. 
 
Laura Tate 
 
GCH Jaylou's Plum Jersey Girl received an invitation to Eukanuba National 
Championships. 
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Tim & Lana Dorn 
Bahari Siberians 
 
On Friday during our home show: Our 13 mos old dog, Snofyre- Bahari's "Book'em, 
Danno", won WD/ BOW for a 5 point major. Our Bitch Special, CH. Bahari's Alias, 
won a 5 point major SEL toward her GCH.She needs 5 singles to finish. It was a 
GREAT day for us. 
As of Monday, Ben, GCH CH Bahari's Napoleon Dynamite, has qualified for the 
AKC/Eukanuba National Championship to be held in Orlando, Florida. Hopefully his 
sister Sydney will be joining him. 
 
Sam Metzger 
 
My Frenchie, Jagger, went BOS at the Spartanburg show and Select at the 
Hendersonville show to earn 9 points toward his next leg of the GCH Bronze. 
 
Kari Hill 
 
We are proud that our dogs won at recent shows: 
Charthill Stargazer, Stella, won a 3 point major at the Greenville Kennel Club 
Ch. Charthill Midnight Silver, Paloma, won her Grand Championship at the Greenville 
Kennel Club 
Charthill Premier Performance, Digger, won a 4 point major at the Hendersonville 
Kennel Club 
GCH Charthill Power Broker won Best of Breed at the Hendersonville Kennel Club 
 
Bobbie Fairbanks 
  
Ch. Azalea Hill's Barksdale Legacy obtained his excellent Rally title. 
Ch. Azalea Hill's Gallion  HT obtained his Advanced Rally title 
 

 
 

(������	��������		� Becky Ward �
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If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 
contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 
simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in 
need. 
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Chairman's Report August 2011 

- Doing the Right Thing for Dogs Everywhere - 

The American Kennel Club, along with its affiliates, the AKC Canine Health Foundation and AKC 
Companion Animal Recovery, is the only not-for-profit registry devoted to the health and well-being of 
dogs. We have allocated more than $30 million to fund programs for the betterment of dogs everywhere. 

AKC’s $20 dog registration fees allows us to raise millions of dollars each year that are dedicated to 
canine health research, nationwide kennel inspections, canine search and rescue teams and pet recovery. 

Whether you’re interacting with puppy buyers or helping a neighbor figure out what breed is right for them, 
we encourage you to share the good things we do and some of the many reasons to support the AKC 
beyond an interest in showing or breeding: 

• Health Research:  We have donated more than $20 million to fund sound scientific research to 
prevent, treat, and cure canine disease. The AKC Canine Health Foundation is the largest canine 
health research foundation in the world.  

• Search and Rescue:  We have donated over $3 million to Canine Search & Rescue and pet-
related disaster relief and preparedness efforts. 

• Kennel Inspection: We inspect thousands of kennels every year to ensure the safety and welfare 
of dogs, the only dog registry to do so.  

• Lost Dog Recovery: We offer recovery services 24/7, 365 days-a-year, and have reunited more 
than 400,000 lost dogs with their families. AKC Companion Animal Recovery is the largest not for 
profit pet recovery service in the country.  

I’d like to thank one group that has always been dedicated to spreading the word about AKC’s good works 
– our AKC Breeders of Merit. Thank you for your dedication to registering 100% of your puppies and the 
education you provide to your puppy buyers. The 5,700 Breeders of Merit lead the charge so that we may 
administer so many of these beneficial programs and help protect and support the welfare of dogs 
everywhere! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ron Menaker 
Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Carol Morgan: 
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All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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���������		�����	��	��	�����������������	��	�������Blake Roulette - President  
Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Lynn Cone– 1st Vice President  
raelyn6@bellsouth.net 
  
Tracy Iffland – 2nd Vice 
President  
carouselchin@juno.com 
 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 
Secretary 
ttyner@charter.net 
 
Carol Morgan– Recording 
Secretary  
HerdinDogz@yahoo.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
lindaknorr@charter.net 
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  
news@greenvillekc.org 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

August 16, 2011 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


